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March 13, 2015 

     

 

Benjamin Roberts 

1493 Grand Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA EMAIL:  blackstrebor@aol.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 124 Lexington Parkway North 

 

Dear Mr. Roberts: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 10, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that your daughter provide a letter from her 

psychiatrist to possibly have you removed from the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Program. 

 

This matter is continued to Tuesday, March 31, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to 

further discuss the issue(s). 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Justin Elvestad  
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